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Who is a member of GECO?  You are!!  Membership consists of all      
parents and guardians of students, the administrators, the faculty, the    
staff of Grandview High School.  Associate membership consists of 
interested members of the community and the students.      No dues are 
required!  Come to your PTCO meetings --- Your vote counts!      

          Dear Parents, 
  Our annual fundraiser is just around the corner!  This year it is 
“Taste of Afterprom” and in the Grandview Gazette you will find a page 
explaining all the marvelous activities, food and entertainment that will be 
happening that evening of November 15, 2003 at Grandview High School!  

ur personal invitation in the mail!   Watch for yo                      

Our first meeting of the year was very informative: Kurt Wollenweber and Bruce 
Jansen, our new Assistant Principals, gave some very interesting Grandview statistics 
and information concerning the CSAPs.   The Citizens for Cherry Creek Schools asked 
the parents who were present to spread the word about the upcoming Ballot issues, 3A 
and 3B, which are necessary to sustain and enhance the educational excellence of our 
district’s schools.  Remember to vote in November – or register to vote if you have not 
already!  Don’t miss our next meeting: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 
 

As we’ve said before – where would our school be without our wonderful parent 
volunteers?  We are so grateful  to those of you listed below who gave your time to 
making those things a reality this year! 

          
Sharon Withrow &  Trina Donovan,  Co-Presidents of GECO/PTCO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS! 
 Registration   Gretchen McGoffin  Lisa Crouthers Mary Bailey  
Jane Applegate Becky Meyer     Lorrie Elkins  Jane Ann Bath 
Mary Bailey  Patty Myer   Jane Jones  Susan Bockenfeld 
Lisa Barber  Cindy Nelson   Tracy Kaminski Julie Buckley 
Carol Bransfield Margaret Noble  Kathleen Kassel Storm DeSisto 
Barbara Brewer Cathy Ogg   Sue Last  Jerilyn Floyd 
Terry Burtis  Louanne Sebra  Gail Mazurek  Gisele Freed 
Gina Cox      Cathy Ogg  Peggy Johnson 
Storm DeSisto Freshman Barbecue Jana Oomrigar Mary Kirkpatrick 
Diana Ewigleben Tana Greer   Myra Renaud  Pam Koenig 
Jeri Floyd  Mary Heinrich  Sandy Renne  Sue Last 
Giselle Freed Sue Last   Jeanne Schinn Josephine Moore 
Marilu Herschinger Gail Mazurek   Lori Tiedge  Tricia Muller 
Tracy Kaminski Steve Renne   Patty Ullrich  Cindy Nelson 
Pam Koenig      Sally VanDerKamp Mary Prince 
Mary Lou Maloney Textbook Handout              Rick& Denise Slater 
Lori Martineau Jane Ann Bath        Student Directory Mary Jo Webb 
Donna Maughan Susan Brundage  Camille Beach Laura Woods 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         PTCO Executive Board 
Presidents   Trina Donovan    303-699-3424 
    Sharon Withrow    303-400-6923 
1st Vice Presidents Carlyn Canady    303-400-8350 
  Margo Miller    303-680-4927 
2nd Vice Presidents Alison House    303-699-6806 
  Garry Brewer    303-693-8197 
Secretaries Berthie Ruoff    303-680-2612 
  Beth Spalding-Laverenz 
       303-766-9660 
Treasurers Mary Ann Neumann   303-690-6823
  Monica Baham    303-484-1532 
 
Please feel free to contact any board member with 
questions! 

 
 
 

 

   SCRAPBOOKER   WANTED 
!!!! 

       
If your hobby is scrapbooking 
and you would like to volunteer 
your talent and time – we have a 
job for you! 


